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Oregon Perinatal Collaborative celebrates new obstetric hemorrhage prevention program
  
PORTLAND, OR – On October 29th, the Oregon Perinatal Collaborative (OPC) welcomed representatives from hospitals across the state to celebrate the rollout of a new Obstetric Hemorrhage Initiative.
The OPC, in partnership with the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention and the Alliance for Innovation on Maternal Health (AIM) is launching a state-wide data-driven quality improvement initiative with the objective of reducing severe maternal morbidity and mortality related to obstetric hemorrhage among women who give birth in Oregon. 
Obstetric hemorrhage, defined as excess bleeding before, during, or immediately after childbirth, is a leading cause of both severe maternal morbidity and preventable maternal deaths. Drawing on guidelines set by AIM, this toolkit is designed to help healthcare providers and hospitals develop policies and procedures to swiftly recognize and respond to obstetric hemorrhage.
The OPC is piloting Oregon’s Obstetric Hemorrhage Initiative with 20  hospitals: Adventist Medical Center, Asante Ashland Community Hospital, Asante Rogue Valley Medical Center, Good Samaritan Regional Medical Center, Kaiser Sunnyside Medical Center, Kaiser Westside Medical Center, Legacy Emmanuel Medical Center, Legacy Good Samaritan Medical Center, Legacy Meridian Park Medical Center, Legacy Mt. Hood Medical Center, Legacy Silverton Medical Center, Oregon Health & Science University, Providence Portland Medical Center, Providence Seaside, Salem Hospital, Samaritan Albany General Hospital, Samaritan Lebanon Community Hospital, Samaritan North Lincoln Hospital, Samaritan Pacific Communities Hospital and Tuality Healthcare. The OPC plans to onboard more hospitals in stages with the goal of achieving state-wide implementation by 2022.  
During the Obstetric Hemorrhage Initiative Kick-Off, attendees were guided through an obstetric hemorrhage toolkit that contains evidence-based, collaborative, patient-centered resources for the prevention and management of obstetric hemorrhage. This toolkit can be taken back to individual institutions to support local postpartum hemorrhage initiatives. 
“We are very excited to begin this new partnership,” said OPC Managing Director Dr. Rachel Pilliod. “We believe in the effectiveness of this toolkit when it comes to reducing obstetric hemorrhage, and we look forward to working together to improve the health outcomes of Oregon’s moms and babies.” 

For more information about this event and to learn more about the Oregon Perinatal Collaborative, please contact opc@ohsu.edu. 
